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July 8, 2019

To: Techvoc School Heads
PSDSes Sta. Maria Districts

In order to facilitate the programs and activities on the celebration of “National Techvoc Day”
this coming August 2019, all Techvoc School Heads and PSDses of Sta. Maria Districts are requested

to attend a special meeting on July 10, 2019 at 9:00 o’clock in the morning at Fortunato F. Halili
National Agricultural High School, Sta. Maria, Bulacan.

Participants’ foods and transportation expenses shall be charged against school MOOE/tocal
funds, subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

This letter also serve 3s Trave| Order of the participants involved in this activity.

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, Ed.D., CESQ V

Schools Division uperyﬁ{endent

An attendance of 100% is earnestly desired.
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